
LATENESS 

 

There were 134 pupils late into school this week. Please make sure your child/ren are in line 

before 8.55am. It is very important that your child/ren are in school for the start of the day so 

they are settled and ready to begin their learning. 

 

 

 

         www.oldfordacademy.org 
  

 

SCHOOL STARTS AT 8.55AM 
All school gates will close at 9.00am. Your children need to be in line before 8.55am.  Please 

ensure you have left the school site by 9.00am so that you can leave by an exit of your choice. 

After 9.00am the only way in or out of school will be via the main entrance on Wright's Road. If 

you are late for any reason you will need to enter the school this way. This is in order to keep our 

pupils safe.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Issue 17 

 

Friday 20th January 2017 

 

KS1 PLAYGROUND 

 

I am pleased to say that work has begun on our KS1 

playground. Rather than repairing the existing 

playground, we have decided to start again and 

build a BRAND NEW climbing structure for the pupils. 

The new climbing structure will look similar to the one 

below. 

 

 
 

 

ACADEMY COUNCIL MEETING 
 

The next meeting will be held on 

Tuesday 24th January at 9.15am. 

 

EARLY BIRDS 

 

Nursery Green, Reception Blue, Year 1 

Green, Year 2 Blue & Green, Year 3 Blue, 

Year 4 Red, Year 5 Red, Year 6 Red. 

 

CAKE WITH KEVIN 
 

Here are this weeks „Cake with 

Kevin‟ winners!  

Well done to all our fantastic star 

pupils!  

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE WINNERS 
 

Nursery Red, Reception Green & 

Blue, 1 Red, 2 Green, 3 Blue, 4 Red, 

5 Green & Blue, 6 Green. 

 



TERM DATES 

 

Last day of Spring term one is Friday 10th 

February 2017 

 

Half Term Holiday 

Monday 13th – Friday 17th February 

 

All pupils are expected to return 

to school on Monday 20th 

February at 8.55am 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

     
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUZZLE OF THE WEEK 
 

 

Well done to Isra 2G who got all 16 Animals 

correct. 
 

This week’s puzzle:- 
 

How many balls were used to make this 

tower? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

______________  

ROOM 13 
 

Room 13 is our on site, pupil managed art 

studio. Our pupils work under the expert 

guidance of Paul our Artist in Residence.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“A Window Through” By Ariel 
 

P3 - FREE TASTER SESSION 

 

Limited spaces and only available until February half-term so please email soon 

and don’t miss out!!! 

P3 are offering free 1 hour taster sessions!!! To book your child in for a free taster 

session from 3:30pm to 4:30pm please email Danielle at:-  

danielle.walsh@p3charity.org to arrange registration and booking. P3 runs a fun & 

friendly after school play centre until 5:30pm daily. First child-£8.00 per day-£6.00 

per day for each sibling which also includes a healthy snack. 

 

OFSTED PARENT VIEW 

 

Have you filled in the Ofsted 

Parent View questionnaire? 

On Tuesday 24th January at 9.00am there will 

be computers set up in the nursery where 

parents/carers will be able to complete our 

parent view questionnaire without having to 

register with the website or have a personal 

email address. Please come to Nursery Yellow 

at 9am to fill in the questionnaire if you have 

not yet completed it. So far we only have 11 

responses! 

 

NURSERY PARENT/CARERS 
 

DINNER MONEY PAYMENTS 
 

If your child needs to pay for school meals you must ensure that your child‟s account is clear 

of any debt. Please also ensure payments for the week ahead are made every Monday. 
 

mailto:danielle.walsh@p3charity.org

